
 
 
 
 
 

February 16, 2017 
 
 
 

To all OSSTF/FEESO members 

 
Exploratory discussions regarding returning to extension and Bill 115 remedy discussions  

 
Over the last week the provincial government has reached out to OSSTF/FEESO to ascertain the 

viability of returning to the table in regard to a contract extension and a Bill 115 remedy.  

 

The Provincial Executive met today with the members of the Teacher/Occasional Teacher and Support 

Staff Ad Hoc Advisory Work Group to discuss entering into exploratory discussions to determine if there 

is common ground to return to negotiations. 

 

Following the meeting with the Advisory Workgroup and with their input, the Provincial Executive has 

authorized the Associate General Secretary of Protective Services, the Director of Negotiations/Contract 

Maintenance and appropriate staff to enter into those exploratory talks.  

 

Members will be notified through a special bulletin about the outcome of those discussions. 
 
 
 
 

Please frequently check the myOSSTF section of the OSSTF/FEESO website for 
updated information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


